
 

 

 

To all sectional winners of the 50/70 Intermediate, Juniors, and Seniors 
Divisions: 

Congratulations on winning your Sectional Tournament and advancing to the 
Texas East State Tournament! 

As the District Administrator for Texas East District 36 and the host district for 
this year’s State Tournament in the Teenage Divisions, I would like to 
welcome all the players to the Little League State Tournament. 

I would also like to invite all of you to participate in the Opening Ceremonies. 

Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions or concerns. My team 
and I are always available to help. 

 

Thank you, and congratulations! 

Bobby Zepeda 
Bobby Zepeda 
District Administrator 
TX East District 36 
832-315-1338 


